Appendix 1

Brighton & Hove City Council
Treasury Management Policy Statement 2015/16

There are no changes to the Treasury Management Policy Statement 2014/15 and
subsequent years approved by Cabinet in March 2014.

Brighton & Hove City Council

Treasury Management Practices (‘TMPs’) 2015/16
and subsequent years

The council’s treasury management practices identify the practices and procedures that
will be followed to achieve the aims of the Treasury Management Policy Statement.

There are no changes to the Treasury Management Practices 2014/15 and
subsequent years approved by Cabinet in March 2014.
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